
To	Whom	it	May	Concern,	

I	support	the	request	for	Comprehensive	Plan	Amendment	changes	and	Rezone	Application	that	was	
submitted	by	Joseph	and	Melissa	Irons	for	the	properties	at	1510	NE	170th	St.	and	1517	NE	170th	St.	
Shoreline,	WA	98155.	

	

Respectfully,	

	

Printed	name:	___________________________________________________________________	

Signature:	______________________________________________________________________	

Date:	__________________________________________________________________________	

Address:	_______________________________________________________________________	

Relationship	with	Irons	Brothers	Construction,	Inc.	and/or	Joseph	and	Melissa	Irons:	
_______________________________________________________________________________	

Comments:		

	

Sponsorship Manager for Shoreline Little League and current resident of Shoreline, WA

Craig Stevens

2 / 27 / 2019

 PO Box 33005 Shoreline, WA. 98133

Irons Brothers Construction has risen above the odds as a small business in our community,
standing the test of time and riding the wave of the fluctuating economy and housing market in 
the Pacific Northwest only to find themselves celebrating their 20th year here in Shoreline.

Irons Brothers Construction is not only a respected member of our small business community, 
they are a long standing supporter of Shoreline Little League, ensuring that all youth in the 
Shoreline community have the opportunity to play baseball or softball.  

Small businesses like Irons Brothers Construction are an asset to our community, and we fully 
support their Community Business re-zone application, which will allow them to continue to 
employ residents of Shoreline and provide services to the Shoreline community from their 
current business location.


